
Good Evening Center High School Families and Friends,  
 
This is Jerald Ferguson, Center High School principal, with my message for the week of November 30th. 
If you are interested in joining me for my virtual, open office hour every Tuesday from 9:00 to 10:00 AM, 
please contact Ms. Poor at (916) 338-6422 to schedule and reserve a time.  
Center High School will be holding a Financial Aid Night on Thursday, December 3, at 6:00 PM by way of 
Zoom. To join the meeting, click here, or use the following information:  
 
Meeting ID: 985 5284 7895  
Passcode: Cougars  
 
As we develop our plans for returning to in person learning, Center High School will continue sending 
out updates and important information to all stakeholders. Attached to [this email / the email sent 
today] is information on the school schedule and when designated student groups would attend class in-
person or virtually starting January 5th, pending county metrics and guidance from state and local 
health authorities. As we finalize the schedule for student groups we will notify families of which group 
your students will be in. Please take a look at the information and we wish to remind everyone that it is 
still being drafted and may be subject to change.  
 
During the last week of school in December, Center High School will have a modified schedule for classes 
as follows:  
 

 Monday (12/14) will be a regular early release B day with classes starting at 9:00 AM. Students will 
attend 5th, 6th, 7th, and 8th periods for approximately 25 minutes each and have lunch from 11:00 to 
12:00.  

 Tuesday (12/15), only 1st and 2nd periods will meet with 1st period starting at 9:00 AM and 2nd 
period at 10:00 AM.  

 Wednesday (12/16), only 3rd and 4th periods will meet with 3rd period starting at 9:00 AM and 4th 
period at 10:00 AM.  

 Thursday (12/17), only 5th and 6th periods will meet with 5th period starting at 9:00 AM and 6th 
period at 10:00 AM.  

 Friday (12/18), only 7th and 8th periods will meet with 7th period starting at 9:00 AM and 8th period 
at 10:00 AM.  

 Lunch will be available for students from 11:00 to 12:00 everyday.  
 
As the pandemic, quarantines, lockdowns, and isolations continue to affect everyone, Center High 
School has teamed up with Studio T Dance to provide students and staff with a library of resources to 
help get students moving, keep them moving, provide motivation, etc. Whether students want to be 
more active, learn some new dances moves, take their skills to the next level, or watch motivational 
videos, there is something for everyone. Attached to this email is a flyer with all the information you 
need to sign up. There is no cost to students or staff and the material can be accessed from anywhere.  
To access the website to sign up please click here or enter the following URL in your internet browser: 
https://tv.passtoclass.com/orders/customer_info?o=42022  
 
Thank you and we hope that everyone has a wonderful week.  
Sincerely,  
Jerald Ferguson, principal 


